
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Haltiwanger, KatherineKatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov

Stirling, BryanBryanStirling@gov.sc.gov
CC: Haley, MichaelMichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2013 1:52:02 PM
Subject: Re: Mansion Hearing

Thanks for passing this along. Appreciate being copied on emails. 
 

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 

Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 12:23 PM

To: Stirling, Bryan 

Cc: Godfrey, Rob; Haley, Michael; Veldran, Katherine; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh 

Subject: FW: Mansion Hearing 

 

FYI
 
From: Glover, Christine 

Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 12:21 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Cc: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Mansion Hearing

Importance: High
 
Hey Ted,
 
I spoke to Kara and the Mansion Hearing has been changed to 9:00. You will be the first person that morning, 
followed by OEPP. The other agencies will go after OEPP. Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks
 
Christine Glover
Director of Administration
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
803-734-0560
803-734-0548 (fax)
chglover@oepp.sc.gov
 

mailto:Godfrey,%20Rob
mailto:KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov
mailto:BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov
mailto:MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:chglover@oepp.sc.gov

